
 

 

POWER AND LIGHT MINISTRY 

11F WALTHAM PARK ROAD 

P.O. BOX 2024 

KINGSTON 13 

TEL. # 758-6222 

e-mail: powerandlightmin@yahoo.com 

 
 

December 21, 2009. 

 

 

Re: Children’s treat 

 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson. 

 

On the behalf of the Officers and members of the above name church we wish to 

thank you and your organization, (S-L-O-P-F) for the toys.  

 

The treat this year is a great success. The kids loved it. Adults thought the idea was 

great for the community at large. 

 

Keep up the good work and may you be prosperous for the coming year and 

beyond. 

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

…Ernest n Moore. 

Rev. E. N. Moore 

 

 

             

President/Pastor……Rev. Ernest N. Moore……Minister Donna D. Moore…..Gen. 

Secretary, ….M. Moxam …Asst. Sec.  Evan. D. Scarlett, C. Samuels, …Treas…V. 

Stewart  

 

The Spirit of the Lord God is upon me because he has anointed me to preach good 

tidings ……ISA. 61: 
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